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Scholarships Awarded

Congratulations to graduating seniors Joseph Nuffer (Hammond High School,
Columbia, MD) and Lauren Wilde (Long Reach High School, Columbia, MD)
who are the recipients of the Microwave Telemetry Scholarship Awards in cel-

ebration of our tenth anniversary. They were selected for their high academic achieve-
ment and involvement in the community.

Joseph is interested in molecular biology and will attend the University of Virginia
in the fall. He states that the study of biology “is a worthwhile way to spend my life,
allowing me to contribute to society and save lives through gene expression.”

Joe has been a member of the Boy Scouts for ten years and has earned the rank of
Eagle Scout, the highest rank achievable. He is also a member of the National Honor
Society and chairs his school’s Adopt-a-Road program. Joe loves to compete, and as cap-
tain of the cross country track team, states that running is his most important extracur-
ricular activity.

Lauren has always had an interest in science—particu-
larly biology. She will attend Wake Forest University in the
fall and plans to major in biology with a special interest in genetics.
Her ultimate goal is to study learning disabilities caused by genetic
disorders.

This active teenager has won several awards and is the National
Honor Society president at her high school. She has been a volun-
teer for the Special Olympics for four years and is active at school as
a member of the junior varsity volleyball team, sports editor, mem-
ber of the class council, student government delegate and peer
leader.

We wish Joe and Lauren the best as they enter the next exciting
stage of their academic careers. We hope to follow their progress
throughout their college years and we will keep you posted. Al-
though we originally intended to award two 500 dollar scholarships,
we were so impressed by these two terrific students, we decided to

award them 1000 dollars each.

To wind up our tenth anniversary, we are planning a Holiday Party on December 7, 2001.
We would be delighted if you could join us. The party will either be a luncheon or a dinner, depending
on the number of people attending. Please let us know as soon as possible—by September 28 at the
latest—if you can attend (e-mail: cathy@microwavetelemetry.com). We hope that many of you can join
us at this celebration.

At that time we will have a drawing for two free transmitters—a 70 gram GPS PTT and an 18 gram
Solar PTT.

Entry Rules

Entries must be postmarked no later than October 31, 2001
(entries from abroad should be airmailed).
Send entries to: Microwave Telemetry, Inc.

8835 Columbia 100 Parkway
Suites K & L
Columbia, MD 21045, USA

One entry per customer—entry forms may not be duplicated
Drawing will be made at our Holiday Party, December 7, 2001
Winner need not be present to win
No purchase necessary
Winners will be notified by December 10, 2001
All decisions are final
Winners will assume Argos costs
Employees or family members of our competitors are disqualified!

You are Invited…

Joe Nuffer

Lauren  Wilde

✁
Free 70 gram GPS PTT
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Free 18 gram Solar PTT
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